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TITLE: 

Discussion and update regarding progress to date on a Mobility Plan by WGI 

 
SUMMARY: 

WGI will provide a progress update including future activities and scheduling regarding Phase I and 
Phase II of its work on the City’s Mobility Plan. 

 
BACKGROUND AND JUSTIFICATION: 

On January 17, 2023, the City Commission approved a two-phase approach to preparing a formal 
Mobility Plan for the City of Lake Worth Beach.  Phase I included data gathering and analysis, public 
outreach, funding research and a formal survey.  Phase II funding was approved for fiscal year 2024 and 
includes the identification of actual projects, required funding and funding sources to implement the 
priority projects. 

Phase I took a bit longer than anticipated due to variety of issues but is now drawing to a close.  Before 
moving too far into Phase II, WGI will provide an update and overview of what has been documented 
thus far and request feedback from the City Commission.  

 
DIRECTION: 

Provide consensus, observations and suggestions to WGI, specifically on the project prioritization criteria 
and methodology, prior to moving full time into Phase II of the Mobility Plan. 

 
ATTACHMENT(S): 

Fiscal Impact Analysis – N/A 
Presentation 


